

Dave Mangano
The Empire Grill
47 Clarence Street
Ottawa, Ontario
K1N 9K1

Dear Dave,

On behalf of the Ottawa Gatineau Gay Hockey Association (OGGHA), we THANK YOU for making our hockey tournament a great success. Without your involvement, we would have had a great deal of difficulty in achieving our goal!

To Brenda Nightingale, for her help with special arrangements and her prompt replies to my email requests, the updates, and of course dealing with our constant change in numbers of guests! Thank you Brenda! It is so much appreciated!

To Marlene Van Wyck, for the initial meeting. She was very informative and we thank her for answering all our questions so promptly. Keep smiling Marlene!

To Crystal, for her assistance with our bilingual menu. Un gros merci!

And to the FAB U LOUS staff who worked that evening, including Marlene Van Wyck, hats off to all of you for making our banquet the talk of the town! The service industry isn't an easy job. We thank you for your outstanding service and dedication. It is without hesitation that we would recommend the Empire Grill to any other organisation!

With warm regards,

Ottawa-Gatineau Gay Hockey Association L'Association de hockey gaie d'Ottawa-Gatineau www.gayottawa.com/hockey hockey@gayottawa.com

